RADNOR TOWNSHIP POLICE DEPARTMENT

301 Iven Avenue Wayne, Pennsylvania 19087-5297 (610) 688-0503 ¤ Fax (610) 688-1238

William A. Colarulo Police Superintendent

TO: Radnor Township Commissioners; Robert A. Zienkowski, Township Manager; William M. White, Director of Finance, Stephen F. Norcini, Township Engineer; Tammy Cohen, Director of Recreation and Community Programming; Kevin W. Kochanski, Director of Community Development; Bill Cassidy, Field Leader; Steve McNelis, Interim Public Works Director, Deputy Superintendent Andrew J. Block; Deputy Superintendent Christopher B. Flanagan; Officer Alex Janoski, Officer Ken Piree, Officer Patrick Lacey, Traffic Safety Unit; William Gallagher, Supervisor of Parking and Administrative Assistants, Vera DiMaio, Mary Ann Donnelly, and Lori DeNicola

FR: William A. Colarulo

RE: STAFF TRAFFIC COMMITTEE MEETING HELD IN THE POLICE ROLL CALL ROOM, WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 18, 2017, 10:00AM.

NEW BUINESS:

- 1. Adrian Salvitti of 7 Old Oaks Road reports a sight distance issue at 2 Old Oaks Road. Ms. Salvitti states it is hard to see while attempting to exit onto Lancaster Avenue from Old Oaks.
- 2. Annmarie Rose of 364 Morris Road requests curb cuts for South Devon Avenue at Arbordale Road. She would also like a crossing guard at that intersection to as many neighborhood kids walk to Wayne Elementary School.
- 3. Mrs. Susanna Choo for a crosswalk from Veterans Park at Pembroke Avenue to a point across Route 30.
- 4. Residents on Fairfax Road are concerned over sight distance at the intersection of Fairfax Road and Lowry's Lane.

OLD BUSINESS:

- 1. Doug Ford requested speed analysis on Walnut @ Oak. (Follow Up on Numbers From Counter)
- 2. Jane Lemmon requests speed humps or stop signs at Kinterra and Church.